
Congratulations to spring 2018 MA History graduate, Liam Caswell. 
  
Under the supervision of Dr. Chris Bell, Liam’s thesis explored how the 
Russo-Japanese War of 1904-’05 influenced British opinions regarding the 
military ability of their Japanese ally in the decade leading up to the 
First World War.  
 
Liam plans to continue his part-time study of the Japanese language at 
Saint Mary's University while preparing to apply for PhD programs 
with a continued focus on imperialism and conflict in twentieth century 
East Asia."   
 
Best wishes for the future Liam from the History Department. 

 


